Prof. R K Mishra InstITUuTE OF PUBLIC ENTERPRISE

Director (under the aegis of Indian Council of Social Science Research,
Ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of India)

June 22, 2020

Dear Student,

We are eager to welcome you to the IPE family as we gear up to commence the new
academic year on August 1, 2020. Well known for its clean and green environs, we at
IPE pay attention to every detail to make your stay on the Campus safe and healthy,
adhering to the new norms of hygiene and social distancing that we have to live with.
All precautions announced by the Government are followed to take utmost care of the
students — both hostellers and the day scholars.

The Institute has been conducting webinars during this lock down period for the
benefit of all of you. Hope they are of great help to you as you are graduating from
courses of different background such as Engineering, Sciences, Commerce, Arts and
Humanities.

We assure all the students and parents that the Institute has taken all necessary
precautions to protect the health and safety of students till we get relieved from the
problems associated with COVID-19 (PPT attached for your reference). While these
are the measures we are taking towards your wellbeing, we would also like to request
you to follow the guidelines issued in public interest by the Govt. of India in this
regard. (https://www.mohfw.gov.in/pdf/poster_corona_ad_eng.pdf).

Please feel free to contact us for any clarifications, information or help you may need.
More details about the Institute could be accessed from our website
www.ipeindia.org.

With best wishes,
(R K Mishra)
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